
Letter of Commitment of the University of Beira Interior to the “European 

Charter for Researchers” and the “Code of Conduct for the Recruitment of
Researchers”

The University of Beira Interior herein represented by its Rector, António Carreto Fidalgo, 

and its Vice Rector for Scientific Research, Paulo Rodrigues Lima Vargas Moniz, having 

examined the recommendations and principles laid down by the European Commission, 
express their full support regarding the European Charter for Researchers and the Code of 
Conduct for the Recruitment of Researchers.

By subscribing to the principles of the Charter and Code, the University of Beira Interior 

recognises the value of the principles and commits to their full application. University of 

Beira Interior also commits itself to disseminate the Charter and Code internally amongst its 

members and researchers, as well as among the staff involved in the recruitment of 
researchers.

Covilhã, 6 march 2018.
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